REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP

September 21, 2020

KAREN C. CAMANTOY

Account Manager

First Data Corporation

3/F Citibank Center

8741 Paseo de Roxas Makati City Hills, Philippines

SUBJECT 3 NOTICE OF AWARD

Dear Ms. Camantoy:

Please be advised that the Provision of Cloud-Based, Enterprise-Wide, Productivity
Applications and Related Technical Support is being awarded to First Data Corporation
(FDC) at its quoted amount of Two Million One Hundred Fifty-Four Thousand Pesos
(PhP2,154,000.00).

This Notice of Award (NOA) serves as the Letter of Acceptance by the PPP Center of FDC'’s
offer/quotation dated August 12, 2020.

Please acknowledge receipt of this NOA, including the attached Purchase Order; and sign

and return the attached Contract to us within three (3) calendar days upon receipt of this
notice.

Very truly yours,

fedman o oo—

FERDINAND A. PECSON
Undersecretary and Executive Director

Received by:

FIRST DATA CORPORATION

ket cman oy
Name in Print and Signature of Authorized Signatory
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